
Welcome Parents 

Another year is about to begin. We are so excited to have your 

child in our class. In an effort to promote safety this year we are 

asking that you please fill out the following information for us.  

I give authorization for the following persons to pick up/drop 

off my child: 

  

______________________       ____________           __________ 
Name                Phone Number      Relationship 
 

______________________       ____________           __________ 
Name                Phone number      Relationship 
 

______________________       ____________           __________ 
Name                Phone number      Relationship 
 

______________________       ____________           __________ 
Name                Phone number      Relationship 
 

Please be aware that we will be asking for driver’s license or 

picture I.D. to verify identity. This is only a safety measure it is 

not meant as an inconvenience.  

      Thank you for sharing your child. 


